
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: November 12, 2019 

8.14  Town of St. Paul Recreation Board Member at Large 

 

Request 

Leo deMoissac, member at large for the St. Paul Recreation Board is stepping 

down effective December 1, 2019.  His term was set to expire in 2021.  Leo has 

enjoyed sitting on the board for the past two years but is stepping down for 

personal reasons.  

In July administration advertised for a member at large to replace the other 

member at large who had stepped down.  At that time, we received four 

applications.  The following individuals applied to sit on the board in July.  

Administration has contacted them, and they are still interested in sitting on the 

board-  

 Calvin Leckie, Division 3 

 Danny Weinmeier, Division 5 

 

Alternatives 

Advertise for a member at large to replace Leo deMoissac on the Town of St. Paul 

Recreation Board. 

Select a member at large from the applicants who applied in July. 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending selecting a member at large from the applicants 

who applied in July. 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant 


